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31 March 2017 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

UPDATE: East Perth Station Upgrade Out-of-Hours Works 

 

To continue work on the East Perth Station upgrade, the following out-of-hours 

work is required: 

 

 Sunday 2 April to Monday 3 April 2017 between 7pm and 5am each 

day; 

 Tuesday 4 April to Wednesday 5 April 2017 between 7pm and 7am 

each day; and 

 Saturday 8 April from 7pm to Tuesday 11 April 2017 7am. 

 

The purpose of these night works is to: 

 

 Build scaffold on the Indian Pacific platform to support the Public 

Transport Centre canopy; 

 Demolish and remove part of the Public Transport Centre canopy; 

 Move materials into the island corridor, between the tracks; 

 Receive delivery of steel to site; 

 Assemble and install steel columns and platform wall posts; 

 Install overhead line equipment foundations; 

 Install signals and local conduit; and 

 Install services. 

 

This work is required to take place during these hours to prevent excessive 

disruption to Midland Line services and ensure the safety of our passengers and 

the general public.  
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All work will follow an approved Noise Management Plan, however some noise 

and disturbance is unavoidable. There will also be higher-than-usual truck 

movements during the day and night for the delivery of construction materials.   

Monitors will be set up in various locations within the construction area to 

monitor noise levels. We apologise for these disruptions and any inconvenience 

they may cause. 

 

Standard construction hours are 7am to 7pm, Monday to Saturday. During out-

of-hours works if you feel there is excessive noise please contact the Site 

Supervisor directly on 0428 358 569. This allows them to immediately review 

the source of the noise and if possible, put mitigation measures in place.  

Alternatively, for any other feedback or enquiries regarding the project, please 

contact Perth Stadium on 9428 1961 or email perthstadium@dsr.wa.gov.au.  

 

The upgrade to East Perth Station is part of the Perth Stadium Transport 

Infrastructure project and the Public Transport Authority’s program of Disability 

Discrimination Act (DDA) improvements.  

 

Should you wish to take a virtual reality tour of the upgraded station, you can 

download the free EPSU app to your smartphone or tablet from the Google 

Play or Apple Store.  Once downloaded, click the ‘virtual reality’ tab and then 

the map for 360-degree views of the completed station.  You can also check 

out progress shots of construction, artist impressions and information videos. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tony Lubicz 

Project Director 

Public Transport Authority 
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